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January 31, 2018 

Honorable Alan Arakawa 
Mayor, County of Maui 
200 South High Street 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

For Transmittal to: 

Honorable Riki Hokama, Chair 
Budget and Finance Committee 
Maui County Council 
200 South High Street 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

Dear Chair Hokama: 

SUBJECT: FISCAL YEAR QUARTERLY REPORTS 
(FISCAL YEAR 2018 (JULY 1, 2017 TO JUNE 30, 2018)) (BF-4(1)) 

Thank you for your letter of January 18, 2018. 

Due to a much greater than usual workload because of staff shortages, we respectfully request 
a time extension to respond to your questions by February 5, 2018. 

Sincerely, 

4G DYS C'. BAlSA 
Deputy Director 

"By WaterNtThings Finc(Lfe" 


